

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 9 MAY 2025



ANZAC DAY SERVICE

Last Wednesday, our College came together to commemorate ANZAC Day with a special service in the Rawdon Middleton VC Sports Complex. Students from Years 3 to 12 were in attendance, alongside special guests Mr Vin Cosgrove and Mrs Nancy Cosgrove, who have long supported our College's commemorative events.

Our younger students in Prep to Year 2 held their own ANZAC observance within their classrooms, learning about the significance of the day in an age-appropriate and meaningful way.



















A highlight of the service was a moving performance by our College choir, featuring students who recently participated in the Queensland Music Tour. The choir presented a piece they had sung at an ANZAC service while on tour, adding a special connection between their musical experience and the national day of remembrance.

We thank all staff and students who contributed to the service and extend our gratitude to the Cosgroves for joining us.